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Dear legislators, 

As Oregonian for many years I have been able enjoy our beautiful state hunting in 

many areas. House Bill 3075 will lead to undue harm to our childrens future. We do 

need another form to track people. That will lead to a controlled state. We are a 

nation of freedom, please let's keep it that way.  


